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YEAR 2 TATTENHALL RESIDENTIAL 

  
     

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Please find below final details about our residential visit to Tattenhall.  
 
We will be leaving school on Thursday 26th September at approximately 9:00am 
and will return to school on Friday 27th September for approximately 4:30pm. 
Please ensure that your child arrives promptly on Monday. Your child must be 
dropped off at their classroom at the normal time on this day. 
 
All packed lunches are ordered if you required one from school.  All other meals 
are provided, including lunch on the second day.  
 
If your child requires any medication during the residential, then a medical consent 
form must be completed and handed to the designated first aider – Mrs Elliott, on the 
morning of the visit – along with the medication needed. (This includes any travel 
sickness medication which may need to be taken for the return journey.) Any travel 
sickness medication required on Thursday should be given by parents or carers 
before arriving at school.  
 
All medication must be clearly labelled. Mrs Elliott will be on the Early Years 
playground, along with class teachers, just before 8:30am on the Thursday morning.  
 
If you require a medical consent form, please collect this from the KS1 Office before 
the visit. 
 
The children need to wear their full Forest School kit or, if the weather is warm, PE 
shorts or skorts, with their Forest School t-shirt.  
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Your child will need: 
 

• Joggers / tracksuit bottoms (preferably not jeans as once wet they won’t dry) 

• No skirts or dresses 

• T shirt / jumper / cardigan / sweatshirt 

• A waterproof jacket/coat 

• A set of clothes (including underwear and socks) for the following day 

• Spare underwear and socks in case these become wet in bad weather 

• Suitable outdoor footwear - trainers / boots / wellingtons 

• Pyjamas and slippers 

• Favourite night time toy  

• Toothbrush, toothpaste, towel and hairbrush 

• Book to read (optional) 

• Torch (optional) 
 

Please remember to name all items 

 

NO ELECTRONIC DEVICES 
 
 

If you have any queries, please contact the school office. 
 
 

We will be holding an information meeting on Wednesday 18th September 2024 on 

our Key Stage 1 site to share details about the residential.   
 
There will be two meetings - one at 3:30pm and another at 5:00pm so hopefully 
everyone will be able to attend one of these. Each meeting should last for no longer 
than 30 minutes. Both meetings will be held in the Spider classroom. 
 
The meeting will be a chance for us to provide you with all of the information that you 
will need about the residential visit and for you to also ask any questions that you 
may have. 

 
 

Kind regards 
 

 
Mrs Jardine & Mrs Mennell 
Year 2 Class Teachers 
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